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Can you tell me what options for the land [grounds of Princess of Wales Hospital] are being 
considered please?  Also, [will] it remain in the NHS or be sold? 
 
Over the next few months, the Trust and key stakeholders will begin to identify and discuss the range 
of options and proposals service need and provision in Ely, and this will include potential funding 
options, and therefore no decisions have been made at this time. 
 
 


